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From: Sheelagh Duffin

To: Megan Piercey

Cc: Andy Harvey; Andy Bate; Colin Patterson; Max Gill

Subject: RE: Center Line painting on Second Line West_2021 Sidewalks
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 4:56:13 PM
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Hi Megan,

I would like to propose, further to the email from Max Gill requesting that we remove the school
crossing at Second Line West and Sombrero Way, that the crossing guard location be moved from
Second Line West and Sombrero Way to the new all way stop at Second Line West and Lamplight
Way, the location the students will now need to cross to access St. Julia CES. | would further request
that Traffic Safety schedule a site inspection at Lamplight Way and Second Line West to determine if
the warrants are met for the retention of the crossing guard moved from Sombrero Way and Second
Line West to Lamplight Way and Second Line West in the fall, 2021.

I would request that this matter be considered at the Traffic Safety Council meeting June 23, 2021.
Thank you.

Regards,

Sheelagh

Sheelagh Duffin

Supervisor, Crossing Guards
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